First United Church in Ottawa, an Affirming Congregation, is seeking a Minister of Word,
Sacrament and Pastoral Care to continue the work of nurturing the spiritual life of the
congregation following the retirement of our longtime minister in June 2024.

Through 2024-2025, the congregation is supported by two half-time supply ministers.
Consequently, we intend to call or appoint a new full-time minister by July 1, 2025.

The Living Faith Story and position description (on this website under News/Breaking
News) are available through the profile of First Pastoral Charge (Ottawa) on ChurchHub.ca.

A Search Committee is currently receiving confidential applications and inquiries from
qualified ministry personnel via email at firstunited.searchcommittee@gmail.com. Please

include a brief covering letter, CV and/or personal ChurchHub profile, as may be available.

Applications are being reviewed as they come in. We look forward to hearing from you.



